## **St Matthias Church of England Primary School**

Wordsworth Rd, London N16 8DD

Tel: 0207 254 1148 • Fax: 0207 275 9215 • Email: admin@st-matthias.hackney.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Sian Davies • Headteacher: Lucy Blewett



Tuesday 6th July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for completing the Google Forms, stating if you are able to attend the following performances for the Y6 production:

Y6A parents and carers - please attend on Thursday 15th July at 5pm. Y6S parents and carers - please attend on Friday 16th July at 5pm.

If you have not yet completed the form, it has been WhatsApp'd and texted to the number we have for you but the link can also be found here: <a href="https://forms.gle/jjLw6XiWcNca7bY6A">https://forms.gle/jjLw6XiWcNca7bY6A</a>

As you are aware, due to COVID restrictions, we have had to limit the amount of tickets given to adults and cannot have any additional children attending. Thank you to those of you who have asked for an additional ticket. All of the extra tickets in Y6A have been allocated; however, there are still additional tickets for Y6S parents to claim. If your child is in Y6S and you would like an additional ticket, please complete the Google Forms mentioned above.

Within this envelope, you will either receive one or two tickets for your child's performance. Please look after these and bring them with you to the performance next week.

If you have not yet completed the form, you will just receive this letter and when we know how many tickets you like, you will then receive either one or two tickets.

We hope you are as excited as we are to celebrate all of the hard work that the Y6s have done this year and are looking forward to seeing you next week.

Sincerely,
Ms Martin
Deputy Headteacher